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Dear Koen, I am finished with the final exhibitions of the season. 
So, please forgive me for not having heard from me sooner.

October would be great. Incidentally, I have been invited to give a 
talk at the Jan van Eyck in October as well. I am waiting to hear 
from them regarding the dates.

I like very much the idea of the discussion of Jan van Eyck and its 
position vis a vis the art academy and the university. Mind you that 
the so-called art schools here are still grappling with issues of 
beaux arts and bauhaus. Do you already have a title?

Best regards,

Vasif Kortun
Platform Garanti Contemporary Art Center
276 Istiklal Cad., Beyoglu
Istanbul 80050 Turkey
Work: 90 212 293 2361
Fax: 90 212 293 3071
e-mail: kortun@netone.com.tr


